8.

COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC.3.

5th Mareh, 1937,

Dear Madam,

I have to fsequaint yvou that the Owners of the steamer
"WARIE THERESE LE BORGNE" state that they are sending =
Representative to Barcelona in connexion with the casualty
sustained to this vessel last week.

The vessel has recently changed her class from
Lloyd'’s Register to Bureau Veritas, but as it is not known
whether there is stlll a Representative of the Bureau Veritas
at Barcelona, it has been agreed that you will be in order,
if requested by the Owners' Representative, in eppointing
Mr. Luna to hold a damage survey on this ship (as for an
unclassed vessel) and issue a report to the Owners, who
could afterwards, of course, pass it on to the Bureau Veritas.

1 shall therefore be glad if you will kindly arrange
aceordingly should the Owners' Representative wish this course
to be adopted.

I am, Dear Badam,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
Senorita Purita Navarro,
Paseo de Colon 11,
BARCELONA ,

W30 F - 0126

Foundamom




